
From: Rocco DiDio  
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2022 8:13 PM
To: Council@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Home 
Subject: [External] Land Development Application Jane and Teston CACOELI TERRA VAUGHAN LTD.
FILE# OP.22.006 and Z.22.009

 To whom it may concern,

I am against the proposed 12-story development as noted above - I am in favour and will
 
I strongly insist that it should be kept to a 2- Level Development as per what the land
designation allows in the 2010 official plan.
This land is part of the original founding area of Maple called the Hamlet of Teston and that
the land should be preserved to its original beauty and heritage.
To allow a building of this height would be precedent setting and would trample the history
of this area and surrounding areas that are protected in a similar manner. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Rocco Di Dio
Proud resident since 1972
Woodbridge/Maple

Communication : C 7
Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
September 13, 2022
Agenda Item # 5


